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Goodbye 

We would like to say goodbye to so many of our children and   

families who are moving on to Primary School; it is always hard for 

us to say goodbye to our children, but we do so knowing that they 

will have a wonderful time in their new schools and that they will 

continue to thrive. 

Please feel free to pop in to see us in September so we can see your 

children in their uniform and let us know how they are getting on. 

Thank you for all your support throughout the year; it is really     

appreciated. 

Hot Weather 

Monday and Tuesday are expected to be     

extremely hot days and we have been         

receiving advice from the Local Authority    

regarding how to keep young children safe.  

As I am sure you are aware young children are 

unable to control their body temperature and are therefore more at 

risk of developing heat exhaustion.  

These are the things we are putting into place; 

 Children will not engage in vigorous activity when the tem-

perature is above 30° 

 Children will avoid direct sunlight between 11am-3pm.  We 

will stay in shaded areas or inside 

 Children will only be allowed outside if they have sun cream 

on and have a hat - we will keep an eye out for children 

who are overheating and take their hats off 

 There will be lots of water play for the children to engage in; 

this will help to keep them cool.  Please ensure they have 

changes of clothes as they WILL get wet 

 We will ensure that children drink lots of water throughout 

the day and we will provide ice pops. 

Last Day of Term 

Our last day of term is Wednesday 20th 

July and we will be closing at 12pm so 

that means there will be NO lunch and 

NO afternoon nursery.  The last day of 

term for afternoon children will there-

fore be Tuesday 19th July. 
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Goodbye and Good Luck 

As you probably 

saw in our last 

Newsletter Wen-

dy Lee is retiring 

next week. She 

has been part of 

the Blagdon 

team for a very long time and we will  

really miss her. I would like to take this 

opportunity to say thank you so much 

for all your hard work; Blagdon wont be 

the same without you and we hope that 

you will continue to stay in touch.  We 

hope that you have a wonderful retire-

ment; you really deserve it. 

Tapestry 

If your child is leaving for Primary School 

you will be able to download and save 

their Tapestry journal.  We will text you 

when it is ready to download and you 

normally have a couple of weeks to do 

this before they are deleted. 

September Term Dates 

Friday 2nd & Monday 5th September - INSET days, Nursery closed to ALL children 

Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th September - Home Visiting Days, Nursery closed to ALL children 

Thursday 8th September - existing children start back Friday 9th September - Willows children moving to 

Blagdon start back Monday 12th September - New children start from today 


